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Good Morning, 

 

Regarding the above consultation, I’ve checked internally and confirm that we have no small sites 

with smart meters therefore we feel we are out of scope for this particular consultation. Please 

advise if you require any further information. 

 

Best Regards 

 

Terry Burke 
Regulatory Affairs Adviser 

Statoil (U.K.) Limited 

 

Mobile: +44 7825033038 
Telephone: +44 2032043521 
Email: tebur@statoil.com 
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